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15th April 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 12 Criminology Parents’ Meeting – Monday 29th April 2024 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a meeting to discuss your son/daughter’s progress in Criminology 
ahead of their summer examination. These meetings will take place on Monday 29th April 2024 in BO15 
from 3.10pm until 5.30pm. This meeting will be an invaluable opportunity to receive support, guidance, 
and resources as they prepare for their examination.  
 
We strongly advise that both parent and student attend this meeting.  
 
We will be hosting an additional Parents’ Evening later in the summer term for A Level and additional 
BTEC Level 3 courses.  
 
The school has introduced an easy-to-use online booking system which allows you to choose your 
meeting time.  You will receive an email confirming your appointment.  
 
https://NewmanCoventry.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
If you do not have internet access you can book your appointment over the phone by calling the school 
number and asking for student reception where a member of staff will be happy to assist you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the evening and once again thank you for your continuous support 
throughout the year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr S Hone         Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Criminology & Law       Headteacher 

 
 


